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A MESSAGE FROM MRS WALSH 

Welcome back to another fun filled term, we have lots going on this term 

so please check add dates to your diary page. 

We are asking all children to practice reading their reading books to you 

each day to build up their reading fluency and sounds. In school we are 

focusing on their sounds and they need to read to you in sentences. 

Please make sure you sign their reading book at least 3 times to show they have read to 

you. 

New School Main Entrance 

 

We have had positive comments on our Main School Entrance from 

parents and visitors. 

For all enquires and to speak to the office please use Sun Street        

Entrance. 
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PE DAYS 

This years PE days are: 

Monday: Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1 

Wednesday: Year 1 and Year 2 

Thursday: Nursery and Reception 

 

Please can they come to school in their PE kits 

After School Clubs—Please come in PE Kits on thier selected day 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Download and sign up to the Asda Rewards app.  Opt into the cash pot for schools campaign and select 

primary school or select ‘schools in Need’ 

 

2.  Shop in store across Asda and George or online at Asda com   Asda will donate a percentage of your shop 

 to your chosen school eash time you shop and scan. 

 

3. Asda does the rest. The money raised will be donated through parent kind to schools to spend on what they 

need most. This wont affect your own cash pot earn. 

 

Once opted in and selected a school, we will add £1 to your chosen schools Cashpot to help get them started.  

Each school will get an additional £50 added to their Cashpot, after at least one customer has shopped and 

scanned their Rewards app 



Year 2 Trip to The Back Country Museum. 

Year 2 are to visit the Black Country Museum this term, looking at Toys past 

and present.  They have been learning about how children played in the past 

and how they play today. 

We are looking forward to seeing the museum in their winter delights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

Thank you to all our parents who have agreed for their children to 

have the flu vaccination this year. If you would like you child to have 

the Flu vaccination please go to your local pharmacy or GP. 

 

Thank you  



Reception Stay and Play Sessions 

Reception will be inviting parents to work with their child in 

class, focusing on Reading, Writing and Maths. 

 

All Sessions will be from 2pm—3pm. 

Please add the following dates to your diaries: 

 

• Wednesday 20th November 2024 

• Wednesday 18th December 2024  9.15am—10.15am Christmas               

Performance 

• Tuesday 4th February 2025 

• Wednesday 2nd April 2025 

• Wednesday 14th May 2025 

• Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

 

 

Nursery Parent Stay and play Sessions 

Nursery will be inviting parents to work with their child in class, 

focusing on Reading, Writing and Maths. 

 

All sessions will be from 10am—11am and 2pm—3pm 

Please add the following dates to your diaries: 

 

• Tuesday 19th November 2024 

• Tuesday 17th December 2024—Nursery songs in the Hall—10.30am and 

2.30pm 

• Monday 3rd February 2025 

• Tuesday 1st April 2025 

• Tuesday 13th May 2025 

• Tuesday 1st July 2025—Graduation Picnic 

 



 

BEING IN SCHOOL EVERY DAY IS VERY IMPORTANT TO YOUR CHILDS 

LEARNING 



 

Free School Meals 2024. 

 

 

We would like all parents to sign up for the Free School Meals within school. Your child 

may be entitled to the pupil premium  funding. This is a grant given by the government to 

schools in England to decrease the attainment gap for the most disadvantaged children, 

whether by income or by family upheaval.  

Please access the link and complete the online form here: Free school meals | Walsall Council  

 

  

https://go.walsall.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools-in-walsall/school-meals/free-school-meals


New School Times 



 

Dates for your Diary:  

• 21st November—Year 2 trip to The Black Country 

Museum 

• 22nd November—Year 2 trip to The Black Country Museum 

• 13th December—Christmas Jumper Day 

• 13th December—Christmas Lunch 

• 16th December—Reception play to parents 9.30am 

• 17th December—Nursery Songs to parents—10.30am and 2.30pm 

• 18th December— Year 2 Songs—9.30am 

• 19th December—Christmas Parties and a visit from Santa 

• 20th December—School Breaks up for the Christmas Holiday 

• 6th January 2025—Children return to school 

 


